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Summer Holiday Letter (Week 6)  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We hope you and your family have had a restful and enjoyable summer. As the holidays come to an end, 
we are looking forward to welcoming all our students back to school next week.  

Return To School – Wednesday 3rd September 

To ensure a smooth start to the year, we will have a staggered start on Wednesday, 3rd September: 

• Year 7 and Year 11: Arrive at 8.45am 
• Year 9: Arrive at 9.00am 
• Year 8 and Year 10: Arrive at 9.30am 

 
Please ensure your child arrives on time for their allocated start time. 

Uniform Expectations 

A reminder that all students must be in full school uniform every day as outlined in our previous letters 
and communications. 

We will be supporting students during the first five days to help ensure they have everything they need  
and communicate with families appropriately, before sanctions are fully enforced. It is important that 
you support your child to have the best start to the year by ensuring they are ready to learn in full academy 
uniform. 

Equipment 

All students will receive a free equipment pack and school planner to help them start the year fully 
prepared. 

Students must bring their equipment and planner to school every day. Being properly equipped is 
essential for their learning. Again, whilst we support with this pack, it is important that parents and carers 
ensure that their child is equipped for learning each and every day. 

We look forward to seeing all our students return on time, in the correct uniform, ready for a positive start 
to the new school year. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes, 

Miss J Spurr 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


